
Film	Fundraiser:	The	Ubuntu	Project 	

I	am	who	I	am	because	of	who	we	all	are.	

In	celebration	of	Psychology	Week,	the	Victorian	Section	of	the	APS	College	of	Community	
Psychologists	has	the	pleasure	of	sharing	with	you,	The	Ubuntu	Project.	

WHEN:	Tuesday	8	November,	7pm		

Light	refreshments	from	6.30	(drinks	at	bar	prices)	

WHERE:	Long	Play	Bar	&	Cinema,	318	St	Georges	Rd	
Nth	Fitzroy	(http://www.longplay.net.au/)		

COST:	$20	(students	&	concession	$15)	

The	profits	and	any	additional	donations	will	go	to	
one	of	the	Ubuntu	partners.	

WHAT:	This	97	minute	documentary	will	be	
followed	by	a	short	facilitated	discussion	with	a	
guest	speaker	about	the	value	of	connection	for	
health	and	wellbeing.	

Be	one	of	the	first	to	see	this	fantastic	film,	before	it	
sets	off	on	a	festival	tour.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

RSVP:	Contact	Harriet	Radermacher	(harrietrad@hotmail.com	or	SMS	0421	441	427)	to	
grab	a	spot	-	space	is	limited	so	first	in…	

The	Ubuntu	Project	is	a	celebration	of	our	human-ness;	a	global	exploration	of	people,	stories	and	
connection.	
	
In	2013,	Film	makers	Anna	and	Tom	Davies	set	off	on	a	round-the-world	journey,	meeting	and	
connecting	with	different	people	from	different	backgrounds	and	collating	their	stories.	Each	person	
interviewed	shared	who	they	are,	what	they'd	experienced,	their	ideas	on	love	and	freedom	and	
lessons	they've	learnt.		
	
The	documentary	is	a	compilation	of	these	stories	and	insights.	An	opportunity	to	learn,	appreciate,	
connect	and	care	about	people	living	in	our	global	community.		
	
The	Ubuntu	Project	aims	to	promote	a	sense	of	unity	and	respect	and	highlight	that,	despite	our	
differences,	we	are	all	part	of	the	same	human	race.	For	more	info:	http://theubuntuproject.com.au/		


